
El Rio Health offers a sliding fee scale to all income-eligible, uninsured, or under-insured patients, allowing 
qualifying patients to receive care at a lower cost. Eligibility for the program is based on family size and 
annual household income. Income guidelines and acceptable verification for the Sliding Fee Discount 

Program may be obtained from a member of our staff.


